
A practical course to enable 
members to develop their 
understanding of pastoral 
care from a Christian      
perspective and to become 
more effective in relating to 
and caring for the people 
and communities around 
them. 

resourcing pastoral carers 
course 

If you would like an informal chat about the 
course and whether it is right for you, please 
contact Mandy Stanton - Tel: 01254 503084                                                              
Email: mandy.stanton@blackburn.anglican.org 

When and where will it 
be run? 

Pilling Church Hall, 2-4.15 
pm, April 10 to June 19  

Christ Church, Thornton-le-
Fylde, 7-9.15 pm, Sept 24 to 
Dec 10 

Possibly in the Accrington  
area Sept to Dec. 

resourcing      

pastoral carers 

course 

heart of mission and 

discipleship 

A resource for SOME of church 

mailto:mandy.stanton@blackburn.anglican.org


who is the course for? 
• those who may be members of a pastoral care 

team and who would like to learn more about 
pastoral care in order to help others both      
informally and formally 

• those who wish to help others in specific    
community and workplace settings and would 
like to learn more about pastoral care in     
outreach and mission 

• those who would like to explore a call to     
pastoral care 

what is the content of the course? 

 

session 1       introduction 

session 2       Christian pastoral care 

session 3       human need 

session 4       pastoral care relationship 

session 5       listening to God and self 

session 6       listening to others (1) 

session 7       listening to others (2) 

session 8       safe practice 

session 9       books and resources 

session 10     reflective practice and ending 

For a booking form please contact Rosie Strachan   

Tel: 01254 503078 

Email: rosie.strachan@blackburn.anglican.org 

What is the cost? 

There is no set 
charge but a donation 
towards our costs 
would be appreciated. 
£20 will cover the 
levy Blackburn       
Diocese has to pay 
PCUK and £50 will 
cover the levy and 
our direct costs. We 
hope PCCs might  
contribute for you but 
please don’t let   
money be a barrier. 
Please contact us if 
this is a concern. 


